
LEE AND RUSSELL COUNTY RURAL PLANNING ORGANIZATION 
TRANSPORTATION COMMENT FORM 

 
The Lee and Russell County RPO welcomes your comments on transportation needs, and 
safety concerns in rural Lee and Russell County.  
 
Date of Comment:  
To submit your comment: 
 E-mail: bscott@lrcog.com  
 Phone: 334-749-5264    FAX: 334-749-6582; Attention B. Scott 
 Mail: B. Scott, LRCOG, 2207 Gateway Drive, Opelika, AL 36801 
 

Type of Concern 
(check all that apply) 

Location Information 
(road, address, mile marker, or 

nearest intersection) 

Comments 

☐   Bike 
 

☐  Pedestrian 
 

☐  Public      
Transportation 
 

☐  Rail 
 

☐  Road Condition 
 

☐  Road Project 
 

☐  Safety 
 

☐  Traffic 
 

  

 
If you would like to be contacted regarding your comments, please provide your name, 
daytime phone number and/or e-mail below: 

mailto:bscott@lrcog.com

